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To whom this may concern 

This proposed bill will be damaging to us seniors trying to survive off our savings and 

SS. It will also drive seniors, the handicap into being homeless. We are already taxed 

enough and this bill is a terrible way to make your money off of. Whoever sponsored 

this bill should be ashamed of themselves. Please don’t do this to us. We don’t have 

the ability to make up for it by working .. We are all on a strict budget and can’t afford 

more taxes on top of the super high cost of living here in OR.  

Sincerely 

Teri and Patrick Sherman 


